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Mr. President,

My delegation warmly welcomes the delegation of the Republic of Zimbabwe. We thank them for its presentation and the national report.

We acknowledge the positive steps taken by government of Zimbabwe to improve the better assurance of economic, social and cultural rights for its citizen particularly to promote the quality of healthcare service. We also take note the government’s efforts to develop a network of rehabilitation services throughout the country.

Along this line, my delegation recommends that Zimbabwe continue to take further measures to enhance the health care services especially for women and children.


In conclusion, we wish the delegation of Zimbabwe a successful UPR.

I thank you, Mr. President.
*****
